
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

12th January 1937

Dear Mr. Ralph,

Thank you for suggesting that I should 

attend the meeting which is to be held on the 13th 

January at the Central Y.M.C.A. I regret that as 

I am catc ing a train that evening It will not be 

possible for me to be present.

Yours sincerely,

J. D. Ralph, Esq., 
Vice-Chairman,
Montreal Youth Congress, 
1414 Drummond St., 
MONTREAL.


